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POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR AVON & SOMERSET
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2021

NOTICE OF DELAY TO PUBLICATION OF THE AUDITED ACCOUNTS

The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015

The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2021
The Chief Constable is required by The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 to publish its Final Audited Statement of Accounts in accordance with the statutory deadline of 30th September 2021 (previously 31st July)*.

*The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2021 have implemented a new deadline by amending the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015.

Notice is now given that the Final Audited Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31st March 2021 will not be available for publication on our website on the 30th September 2021, as the audit has not yet concluded.

The statement of accounts are subject to audit by our auditors Grant Thornton LLP, 30 Finsbury Square, London EC2A 1 AG.  These will be published as soon as reasonably practicable after the receipt and consideration by our audit committee of the auditors final audit report.

16th September 2021
Paul Butler
Interim Chief Finance Officer 
PCC Office for Avon & Somerset 

Valley Road, Portishead, Bristol. BS20 8JJ
